
 

BULLETIN 019 
Cancellation of June General Meeting 

 
 

 

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 
Northern Crossroads Local Lodge 1681 

Box 152  2000 Airport Rd NE 
Calgary, AB  T2E 6Z8 

May 14, 2020 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

Due to the still ongoing concerns surrounding COVID-19, we are required to cancel the General Meeting scheduled for 

June 2, 2020 in Edmonton. 

All items scheduled for discussion will be postponed until the next General Meeting scheduled for July 7, 2020.  

Further information regarding the scheduled Grand Lodge and District Lodge Delegate Elections on June 2, 2020 will be 

communicated in a later bulletin. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Eljay Camponi 
Recording Secretary 
IAMAW LL1681 
recordingsecretary@iamaw1681.ca 


